
 
 

 
 
 
 

BID REQUEST 
 

WEEKLY HOUSEHOLD GARBAGE PICK-UP 
 

The Trappe Town Council will accept sealed bids for weekly household garbage pick-up in the Town 
of Trappe until 3:00 pm, March 17, 2025, at the Trappe Town Office, 4011 Powell Avenue, Trappe, 
Maryland 21673 or by emailing a complete bid package to clerk@trappemd.net.  Please mark 
GARBAGE PICK-UP on the outside of your bid.  Bids will be opened on March 17th at 3:00 pm 
and reviewed by the Council on April 2, 2025 at 6:00 pm at the regular Trappe Town Council 
meeting. 
 
List of locations and specifications for this bid may be obtained by sending an email request sent to 
clerk@trappemd.net.   
 
The Town of Trappe reserves the right to reject any and all bids, or to accept any portion thereof, 
when in their judgment the general public will be better served. 
 
Erin Braband, Town Administrator/Clerk 
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